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Comments: I WOULD LIKE TO COMMENT AND GIVE MY OPINION ON THE NEZ PIERCE CLEAR WATER

RWA. I AM REALLY HOPING TO SEE THE EXISTING RWA TURN INTO SEMI PRIMITIVE. SNOWMOBILES

IN THE WINTER AND MOUNTAIN BIKES IN THE SUMMER. IN THE WINTER TIME I HAVE BEEN BACK INTO

THE WILLIAMS LAKE SURVEYOR LAKE AREA 100'S OF TIMES IN MY LIFE. NOT ONCE HAVE I EVER

SEEN ANY ANIMAL TRACKS IN THESE AREAS. I HAVE BEEN INTO THESE AREAS AS EARLY AS

DECEMBER AND AS LATE AS MAY. THE LACK OF TRACKS FROM ANIMALS AND THE AMOUNT OF

SNOW PACK THESE AREAS GET JUSTIFY THE REASON OF NOT SEEING ANIMALS. AT 7,000 FEET

THESE AREAS HAVE OVER 12 FEET OF SNOW AT ANY GIVEN TIME. THESE AREAS PROVIDE THE BEST

SNOWMOBILING IN THE UNITED STATES. PLACES THAT PEOPLE WILL NEVER BE ABLE TO SEE

BESIDES BY AIRPLANE. THE SLED TRACKS MELT OUT IN THE SPRING TIME RESULTING IN ZERO

TRACE OF ANYONE BEING BACK IN THESE AREAS. I HOPE THIS SHEDS SOME LIGHT ON ACTUAL

PERSONAL EXPERIENCE OF SOMEONE GETTING BACK IN THESE AREAS. THERE IS ZERO CONFLICT

WITH ANYONE WALKING, SNOWBOARDING, SNOWSHOEING OR DOING ANYTHING ELSE IN THESE

CLOSED AREAS. THANKS FOR LETTING ME VOICE MY OPINION ON THIS SUBJECT.


